Bergum, Lee

From: Jorge Lopez <JorgeL@swmhp.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 10:46 AM
To: Lee A. Bergum

Subject: 10th Street SIPA award

The 10th Street project is a green and healthy affordable housing project. We built this project with the hope of
seeing children laughing and playing on the safe playground equipment, while their parents are watching them
from the picnic shelter while socializing with the neighbors. The project was constructed using durable, long-
term materials, such as cement board siding. We also used water conserving fixtures, such as low-flow toilets
and low-flow shower heads and installed Energy Star appliances To save energy, wed we added more
insulation on walls and ceilings. All the materials used on the inside were installed with low-VOC paints,
sealants and adhesives, focusing on tenant health. Jorge



